
Your PSA Needs You!

Thank you so much to everyone who helped with the May Fair, whether it was a

donation, volunteering on a stall or coming along to enjoy the day. It was a great

success and we raised £2744 for the school. Our summer raffle is still open and

tickets can be bought by completing this Summer Raffle Form

If your family enjoys the school fairs, your child loves a school disco and/or you

look forward to bingo night or tuck shop please do consider stepping forward to

be a part of our PSA Committee.

This is my second year as the PSA Chair and in July I need to hand over the

baton to someone new. I have really enjoyed the role and will stay involved in

the PSA, but I recognise it is good to have fresh ideas and new members on

board.

In addition, our other named roles of Vice-Chair, Treasurer and Secretary are

also stepping down in July for a variety of reasons. We do have a new Treasurer

waiting in the wings but for the PSA to continue we still need a new Chair and

Secretary.

To keep the PSA alive please do consider taking on a named role. The PSA really

does make a difference to our children and their education. It is an integral

part of our school community, raising much needed funds for the school as well

as arranging great events.

Please have a look at the attached poster for more information on the roles,

what the PSA does and reasons to join. If you are interested and would like to

have a chat please email me at hurstheadinfantpsa@gmail.com or grab me in the

playground. We will also be hosting a PSA Social at the Governors on Tuesday

11th June at 7.30pm so please come along and have a chat, we promise it does

not commit you to anything!

Natalie Jones (Chair) and the PSA Committee

https://forms.gle/rsQ2uUJ9PeUtp2G96
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